
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 
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Dear Parents, 

This week has been a particularly cold one, We have put on a 

few extra indoor lunchtime events especially for our younger 

children who have felt the cold. Please do kit your child out 

with a hat and gloves. 

The hot meals are continuing to prove very popular, one child 

said to Mrs Keane (the server), “Its lovely you’re a really good 

cook” as he was waiting to be served. 

I have enjoyed being in the classes this week watching the 

learning taking place, as always the children are a real joy. 

Have an enjoyable weekend 

Mrs K. Yuen 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           

    Perseverance and Commitment 
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House Point Totals 
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It’s wonderful seeing more children taking up our Sporting 

opportunities and representing the school. 

Pitt Rivers Museum Visit- Oak Class 
Please note the Visit which is a new addition. 

 

 

 

 

 

School Parliament News 
Today I met with our House Captains and Head Girls and School Parliament representatives from Year 6. 

They have been researching charities that we might like to adopt. The children have made a shortlist 

which is going to be shared with the rest of the school. They will then be part of a House Vote to decide 

on their House Charity. Well Done to the children who have spent a lot of their own time researching 

these on behalf of the school. 

19
th

 January – Y5/6 athletics at Chenderit- 3.45pm 

26
th

 January- Y3/4 athletics at Chenderit – 3.45pm 

31
st 

January- Young Voices Concert (Years 3-6) 

10
th

 February – Pitt Rivers Museum – Oak Class 

13
th

 – 17
th

 February – Half term 

23
rd

 February – Computing “Raspberry Pi” Workshops Y 4-6 

1
st

 March – Ash Wednesday 

2
nd

 March – World Book Day 

3
rd

 March First Reconciliation 

9
th

 March – Y5/6 Hi 5 Netball at Chenderit – 3.45pm 

15
th

 March – KS2 Woodford Halse Cross Country run 

W/B 13
th

 March – Science Week 

30
th

 March – Lunt Fort Roman Visit – Y4/5 

31
st 

March -last day of term 

10
th

 June – First Holy Communion 

 

Sports Events 

Young Voices Last Minute Reminders Y3-6We are all really 

excited to once again be part of the Young Voices experience where we join with 

thousands of other children forming a large choir. It’s an incredible experience for 

our children. Please ensure they have a packed tea in a named carrier bag and bring 

their white T Shirt to change into. We expect to return to school by 10.30pm (traffic 

permitting) all children will be dismissed from the school hall on arrival back. 

 Thank you to Mrs Denton for the fantastic banner, so we stand out in the crowd. 
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